Miscellaneous
AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration announces that it is requesting an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan. The amendment will request approval to cover tobacco cessation counseling for all pregnant women regardless of age; effective January 1, 2014.

Interested parties may contact the following staff for further information: Jessica Kenny, Medicaid Services, located at 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407, by telephone at: (850)412-4227 or by email at: jessica.kenny@ahca.myflorida.com.
